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Pastoral Staff 
 

Msgr. Robert Batule -  Pastor   x111 
 

Rev. Patrick Abu-Bonsra - Parochial Vicar 

x 116  pabubonsra@saintmargaret.com 

Deacons -  Dcn Ed Hayes  x0 

Retired:  Dcn William Kogler, 

Dcn Biagio Muratore 

 

Parish Center Office – Receptionist  x0 

Julie Burtoff,  Admin Assistant  x133  

jburtoff@saintmargaret.com 

Faith Formation Office 
Jackie Mirenda, Coordinator x131 

Jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

Music Ministry  
Dr. Daniel Crews, Director x117 

dcrews@saintmargaret.com 

Parish Outreach 

Outreach@saintmargaret.com  x119 

 

Holy Angels Regional Catholic School 
Patchogue, NY   631-475-0422 
Jeannine Stewart, Principal  

Phone: (631) 732-3131 

Parish Office  
Monday through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00 pm  

Friday ~ 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Fax (631) 732 - 8827 

www.saintmargaret.com 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

Celebration of the Eucharist 

Weekday: (Mon through Fri) 9:00am  

Saturday: 5:00pm,  

Sunday - 8:00am,10:00am & 12 noon 

Confessions:   

Saturday - 4:00-4:45 PM in the Church 

or by appointment. 

January 22, 2023 



 Time, Talent & Treasure 

Stewardship Thought for the Week 
Pillar of Service: Living Stewardship : As baptized 

Catholics, we are called on a mission to spread the Good 
News to all we come across and to be at the service of God. 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We 
ask them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of 
weekly envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 
 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of 
the parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates 
will be set over the telephone. 

BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Or call for appointment - 
x131. 

PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

Readings for Next Sunday 

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

First Reading..............Zeph 2:3, 3: 12-13 

Second Reading………......1 Cor 1:26-31 

Gospel..…..…………...…....Mt 5: 1-12a  

 

Masses for the Week 
 

Monday - January 23rd 

For All Our Unborn Children 

Tuesday –January 24th 

Debbie O’Connel Parante 

Wednesday - January 25th 

Frank De Stefano 

Thursday - January 26th 

 

Friday - January 27th
 

In Thanksgiving for Christina Muller 

Saturday - January 28th 

5pm 

Don Lent 
Lisa Victoria Massaro Savarese 

Sunday - January 29th 

8 am 

Richard Savona 

John Fliegel 

10 am 
Jon Paul Moore 

Richard Rhodes 
12 pm 

For All St. Margaret’s Parishioners 

Family members, please resubmit names for those 
who are ill. We will list them for 4 weeks, and 

then remove them unless told otherwise. Please 
note-due to privacy issues, we can include names 

given by the individual or a health care proxy 
only. Thank you. 

For all our parishioners suffering 
from chronic illness, as well as  

Jim Rojas, Patricia Fiscina, 
Marilyn Vacchio, Margaret 
Jung, John Roucoulet, Logan Baar, 
Joseph Dulovic, Joseph Laria, Terry 
Persina, Estelle Beauchamp, Alyssa 
Baisch, Eppie Larke, Jillian Brown, 
Virginia Butler, Robert J. Heege, Eric 
Cohen, Kathleen Weiss, Lorraine Vogel, 
Steven Vacchio, Laura Durant, Joseph 
De Aguiar, Sal Restivo, Robert Valletta, 
Joseph Kiely, Sharon & Ray Klyn, 
Warne Family, Michael C. Liotta, Anne 
Logan, Christine Mc Cusker, Dominic 
Percoco, Gina Rosenberg, Laura 
Positano, De Santis Family, Patricia 
Wowk, Natasha Roucoulet, John 
Reynolds, Scott Spencer, Babies Aubry 
& Greyson, Marie & Tony Caruana, 
Veronica Sheridan Cox, Wendiann & 
Nicholas Alfieri, James & Catherine 
Reynolds, Jennifer, John & Olivia Rose 
Altieri, Melanie Seibel, Christina Muller, 
& Dina Rajotte. 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you. 

 

Christmas Collection ~ $34,405 

Christmas Flower  Donations ~ $3,110 
 

January 14 / 15 
  Stewardship Envelopes  

Collected at Mass  $7,198 178   
Mailed Envelopes $4,851 66   

Total Collection $12,049 244 



Wedding Banns 

Banns I: Tabitha Benitez & Connor Rogers 
both St. Margaret of Scotland 

 

Banns III: Brianna Lloyd & Michael 
Santomassino, both St. Margaret of Scotland 
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Baptisms 

Charley Rose Carmody,  
Robert James Giaimo 

Thomas Joseph Giaimo III 

Again, I want to start with excerpted remarks from The Mystery of the Eucharist in the Life of the Church, the document guid-
ing our participation in the Eucharistic Revival. In the last issue of the bulletin, we had gotten as far the Real Presence of 
Christ which is in the Eucharist. Let us continue with this most important theme. 

The reality that, in the Eucharist, bread and wine become the Body and Blood, Soul and Divinity of Christ without ceasing to 
appear as bread and wine to our five senses is one of the central mysteries of the Catholic faith. This faith is a doorway, 
through which we, like the saints and mystics before us, may enter into a deeper perception of the mercy and love manifested 
in and through Christ’s sacramental presence in our midst. While one thing is seen with our bodily eyes, another reality is per-
ceived through the eyes of faith. The real, true, and substantial presence of Christ in the Eucharist is the most profound reality 
of the sacrament. 

Quoting the Catechism of the Catholic Church and the Vatican II document Sacrosanctum Concilium, the document continues 
with the following. Though Christ is present to us in many ways in the liturgy, including in the assembly gathered, the presid-
ing minister, and the word proclaimed, the Church also clearly affirms that the mode of Christ’s presence under the Eucharis-
tic species is unique. . . . This presence is called real not to exclude the idea that the others are real too, but rather to indicate 
presence par excellence, because it is substantial and through it, Christ becomes present whole and entire, God and man. 
 

Of course, to be continued . . .  
 

This weekend is the fourth in the first month of 2023. I want to bring you up to date then on the Christmas collection. We wait 
this long because not all Christmas donations are given to the church on December 25th. In some instances, parishioners are 
away at Christmas and don’t return home until the resumption of classes at schools. Thus, we wait a few weeks before report-
ing the collection total in the bulletin. 

You will see the figure we are reporting for Christmas apart from this column. It is higher than last year’s and that is a good 
thing. We were aided by the fact that there were two envelopes for Christmas this time because Christmas was a Sunday in 
2022. So, I commend all those who contributed twice. I am appreciative of your consideration. Thank you very much! 

From time to time, I will comment in the bulletin on parish finances. Briefly now, I will just say that our goal is to raise our 
collections every weekend of the month. A first step is to get our collections on the third and fourth weekends of the month 
where our collection is on the first weekend of the month. So, please be generous in supporting your parish the whole month.  

While still on the topic of Christmas, let me repeat what I said in the pulpit on December 25th in remarks after the distribution 
of Holy Communion at the Masses I offered. We are grateful for the assistance of so many at Saint Margaret at Christmas and 
throughout the year: our parish staff, all our employees, and all our volunteers. In this, our 75th year, we have much to be 
grateful for in this portion of the Lord’s vineyard.  

As I stated on other occasions, please read the bulletin every week to stay current with the latest news about Saint Margaret 
Parish and participate as best you can in the events held here. That always begins with the celebration of Mass each week.  
Barring illness and inclement weather, we come to the Holy Eucharist for the Lord to grant us what we need to be with Him 
for all eternity in heaven. From the Holy Eucharist, everything else flows – our involvement in liturgical ministries, our in-
struction in the faith, our service to the underprivileged, etc. The Eucharist is, as Sacrosanctum Concilium puts it, “the source 
and summit” of our life in Christ. 

Lastly, the 22nd of January is the anniversary of the Supreme Court decision in Roe v. Wade (1973) which legalized abortion in 
our nation. As you know, the Supreme Court overturned Roe last year. For that, we are very pleased. Our defense of life for 
the unborn continues apace though because abortion is still legal in the states. As always, do what you can to be involved in 
the pro-life movement. In the wake of the reversal of Roe last year, a torrid wave of attacks against pregnancy centers in our 
nation was unleashed. And not only that – but Catholic churches throughout our country were attacked too! I urge you to read 
up on these matters where you can find reporting on it because the matter has been scandalously under-reported. 

Until the next time. 
 

Msgr. Batule 
Pastor 
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In February, a family-owned and operated 

business based in the city of Bethlehem 

(the Holy Land), specializing in the pro-

duction of olivewood handicrafts, will be at 

our parish. Their products are of high qual-

ity. Their primary concern is their custom-

ers’ satisfaction and support of the Christian commu-

nity in the Holy Land. We guarantee the wood’s 

origin as being from the Holy Land and sustainably 

sourced via the practice of seasonal pruning.  Their 

sale will be in our auditorium after Masses on 

February 18th / 19th. 

Prayers for our military 
Jaime Ottenwalder, US Navy 

Anthony Anglikowski, US Navy 
Ivan Slawsky, US Army 

 

New Parishioner?  

Moving out of the parish?  

Kindly fill out the form below—drop it in collection bas-
ket or mail to Parish Center. It will help us keep our files  

up-to-date and welcome newcomers. 
 

Name ______________________________________  

Address  ____________________________________  

Town  ______________________________________  

Telephone  __________________________________  

   New Parishioner ___________  Moving  ________   

Parish Social Ministry 

Face Cloths for Wash Up Kits  
We are in need of NEW face cloths for our wash up kits projects.. Please drop off these items at the parish center. Thank you! 

The church is open at 8:30 AM  
Monday through Friday. We encourage parish-

ioners and other church-goers to come  
early for Mass.  

The recitation of the rosary is encouraged 
among those so inclined. 

St. Margaret’s Bible Study 
The Parish Bible Study is held on  

Wednesdays at 10 am
 

in the Parish Center.  

Deacon Ed Hayes will be the facilitator. 
Please bring your Bible. 

Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament 

For your personal adoration  
and prayers. 

First Thursdays  
February 2nd & March 2nd   

3:00 - 6:00 pm in the Church 

Food Pantry Needs 
PLEASE bring all donations to the front door of the Parish Center during office hours or bring 

to the box in the rear of the Church. 

We are in need of: Shampoo, Pasta, Canned Chicken, Small Jars of Jelly, Cookies 
A very special THANK YOU to all!  

Tax Statements Call the Parish Center if you 

would like your 2022 tax statement at 732-3131 x133. 
Please leave a clear message with your name, address and 
if you know your envelope number which is located un-

der the DATE. Statements will be mailed near the end of the  
January. Thank you. 

All Capital Campaign Contributions over $250.00 will be mailed 
automatically and separately. If below this amount please call and 
leave a message on x 128 to receive a copy. 

 Christmas Flowers 
Special Intentions & Memorials 

 

Thank you for your  

Christmas Flower donations in 

memory of your loved ones. 
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Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
 

Attention married couples & Priests. 
Are you looking for a great Christmas gift?  
A weekend away for just you and your spouse to 
help your good marriage be great!! 
Are you ready for more growth and happiness in your marriage or 
priesthood? Uncover the secrets to a lasting, supportive, transfor-
mational marriage on a World Wide Marriage Encounter Week-
end. Every relationship is a journey—the grind of everyday life 
can cause you to lose touch with your spouse. This experience 
will help you listen, share and connect more deeply. Our next 
weekend experience will be - February 3-5 at the Seminary of 
the Immaculate Conception Huntington, LI. Register 
at WWME.org or Chuck & Maria Reiss (631) 486-8607.  

Love is patient, love is kind. Increase your love for one another 
on an upcoming Worldwide Marriage Encounter Experience. 

Hands Needed! 
Our Music Ministry is in need of someone to assist in 

placing the words on our screen during Mass. All that is 
required is clicking the next screen with one button. 

Please see Dan, our Music Minister, after Mass or call at  
631-732-3131 x117.    Prayerfully consider. 

Mass Book for 2023  
The Mass Book for 2023 is open in the parish center.  

We encourage you to remember deceased relatives and friends at the 
Holy Sacrifice of the Mass. Through the Communion of Saints, we are 
never removed from those whom we love. We hope for a reunion with 

them in God’s providence, and praying for them now helps to bring 
that reunion a nearer prospect. 

To clarify the matter of second collections, the following is offered to the parishioners of Saint Margaret. 

Second collections are designated by the Diocese every year. We know when they occur by a listing of them and the  
envelopes for them which are mailed to parishioners who support our parish financially. It needs to be stated that designated 
second collections are to be taken up at all Masses, in all parishes in the Diocese. 
 

If you are offering your donation to the parish weekly or monthly and you don’t know when the second collections are, please 
see a listing for them in in the ushers’ room in the vestibule of the church or the bulletin boards of the church. We are grateful 
for your support of these second collections. They are not however optional and neither are they income for the parish. 

Msgr. Batule  

You Can Help Heal Your Marriage!  
Do you feel alone? Are you frustrated or angry with each other? 

Do you argue or have you just stopped talking to each other? 
Does talking about it only make it worse? 

 

Retrouvaille helps couples through difficult times in their marriages. This program has helped thousands of couples worldwide expe-
riencing ALL TYPES of marital difficulties. It is not a marriage retreat, nor counseling. You will not be asked to share the  
personal details of your story. It is a way to improve your communication, help you reconnect and build a healthy, happier 
stronger marriage. Catholic in origin, couples of all faiths or no faith background are encouraged to attend.  

For confidential information about the Retrouvaille program, or to register for the upcoming date of January 27th,  please call  
1-800-470-2230  you will be connected directly and confidentially to a couple from Long Island/Metro Retrouvaille who can help.  ~  

website www.helpourmarriage.org.  
Couples of all faiths, or no faith, are encouraged to attend. No one is turned away for lack of funds. 

http://www.retrouvaille.org
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Heart of the Island Council- 
Knights of Columbus 
The Knights of Columbus is a 
membership organization 
founded by Fr. McGivney in 
1882 on the principles of Chari-
ty, Unity & Fraternity. The 
members of our local council 
serve in many ministries of the 
Church. Prospective members 
call Tom Piderit at 917-365-7546. . 


